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Thursday 19th September 2024 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
RE: Inner London Cricket Programme 2024-25 
 
I am pleased to announce that Year 4 are going to have in-school cricket sessions from the Platform 
Cricket project.  We have enjoyed being part of this exciting opportunity for the last three years and 
last year, the Year 4 class won the regional cricket festival!  

Dates: Mondays – 23rd & 30th September, 7th, 14th and 21st October 2024 
Time: 9:30am-10:30am 
Location: In school 

 
Children should arrive at school in their PE kit on these days.  We will still have their normal 
Tuesday and Friday PE lessons. 

Thanks for your support.  

Yours faithfully,   
 
Mr D Spalding 
 
Mr Spalding 
Year 4 teacher & PE Lead 
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